
 

 

 

      MSA –The First Global Company Achieved CCCF for SCBA 

 

MSA is pleased to announce that MSA SCBA has received the new CCCF certifications, which 

are related BD2100-MAX and AG2800-SL series (include 6.8L and 9L cylinder). 

 

CCCF Approval is the most strictly certificate in the fire segment. Except the type test for product, 

this approval also need check the factory quality management system, include the critical spare 

parts and after sale service.  

 

This new standard goes into effect on January 1st of 2013, and no company can sell SCBA into 

the fire segment without this approval after that time. MSA is the first global company to get this 

certification. It is not only affirmed our product quality, but also has confidence for our company. 

 

 

Attached are the copies of certification.                      The new marks will stick on 

products 
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